
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 
(8 October 2024, 3.55pm) 
  
Topics in this Core Brief: 

•      The Infection Prevention and Control Quality Improvement Network 
Newsletter (IPCQIN) 

•   Staff Mental Health and Wellbeing Support Z Card       
• Health Literacy Month – October 2024 

 
The Infection Prevention and Control Quality Improvement Network 
Newsletter (IPCQIN) 
  
Click here for the ninth issue of the IPCQIN staff newsletter for an update on the 
network’s progress to date. 
  
Sandra Devine, Director of Infection Prevention and Control – Co-chair of the 
IPCQIN, said: “I am delighted to be able to share the ninth IPC Quality 
Improvement Network newsletter and our Board wide continued focus on improving 
person centred infection prevention and control practices, ensuring a safe and 
effective care experience. There is much improvement work ongoing so please 
take the opportunity to read about the great work which is happening across all our 
clinical teams. Thank you in particular to our staff who continue to make such a 
difference to the control of the spread of organisms and to the care and treatment 
to our patients. I hope you enjoy reading about the work the IPCQI network are 
leading, and welcome any feedback or interest in this work.”    
  
You can also view the SWAY interaction version of the newsletter here. 
 
Staff Mental Health and Wellbeing Support Z 
Card       
  
The Staff Mental Health and Wellbeing Support Z 
Card has been re-designed and updated and is now 
ready to order through the Public Health Resources 
Directory (PHRD) by clicking this link Resource Details for id 1263 (durham.gov.uk) 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fdownloads%2Fipcqin-newsletter-9th-issue%2F%3Find%3D1728293378536%26filename%3D9th-issue-IPCQIN-Newsletter-Sept-2024.pdf%26wpdmdl%3D91611%26refresh%3D6703b85c1c6f01728297052&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7C09e2a25a20fe4bb781ca08dce7a32821%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638639935173145900%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pI2Hu60Y5RNwbI4uWYLrMx7QeJ4UGiM131iuxRybJUM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsway.cloud.microsoft%2FNkfnoHbkKUrV0Ynr%3Fref%3DLink%26loc%3Dplay&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7C09e2a25a20fe4bb781ca08dce7a32821%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638639935173170039%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LJBGM0Rd3nBkHivDRed4Hiri6Tml8kZGpBngprrzj7c%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpac.durham.gov.uk%2FHPAC%2FMoreDetailsv4.jsp%3Fid%3D1263%26typeId%3DC%26subjectId%3D15%26beneficiaryId%3D0%26languageId%3D0%26sitename%3Dwww.phrd.scot.nhs.uk%26referrer%3Dhttps%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpac.durham.gov.uk%2FHPAC%2FBrowseSearchv4.jsp%3FsubjectIdBrowse%3D15%26typeId%3DC%26sort%3Ddater%26page%3D1%26submit%3Dtrue%26newSearch%3Dtrue%26dsn%3Dhpglasgow&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7C09e2a25a20fe4bb781ca08dce7a32821%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638639935173190338%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Qp0HD0CuevElYIr5ChGbMvbJB3mNvPQPQtANXGWRhzY%3D&reserved=0


 

 
Please remember if you have not already set up an account with the PHRD you will 
need to do so to order. This requires your email address and setting up a 
password. 
  
This resource can be ordered in batches of 50. 
  
You can view/download a live copy, visit our web page Staff Mental Health and 
Wellbeing Support - NHSGGC or use your camera on the QR code: 
 

   
 
By printing off this information and placing it in staff areas or pinning to staff notice 
boards it will allow those who do not have regular access to a PC or laptop at work 
to access our webpages. 
  
For more information on other staff health and wellbeing support available please 
click here Staff Support And Wellbeing - NHSGGC or use your camera on the QR 
code: 
 

 
 
This has been brought to you by the Staff Health Strategy. 
 
Health Literacy Month – October 2024 
  
Our work to raise awareness of Health Literacy continues this 
October with a series of stories from staff across NHSGGC. 
  
First up is Janice Blair, NHSGGC’s Publications and 
Information Specialist. 
  
Head to Staffnet today to read valuable insights from Janice 
and find out how the Public Health Team can help staff across NHSGCC improve 
their understanding of Health Literacy. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fdownloads%2Fstaff-mental-health-and-wellbeing-support%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7C09e2a25a20fe4bb781ca08dce7a32821%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638639935173210583%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xmsXstnfhINtUfdApyU3tGKH%2BbsFJ%2B67ebQRrYFAbZk%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fdownloads%2Fstaff-mental-health-and-wellbeing-support%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7C09e2a25a20fe4bb781ca08dce7a32821%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638639935173210583%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xmsXstnfhINtUfdApyU3tGKH%2BbsFJ%2B67ebQRrYFAbZk%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-support-and-wellbeing%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7C09e2a25a20fe4bb781ca08dce7a32821%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638639935173230099%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ohT6WbrX1M5Pyl68n2I2IIf7W3nkeGS1ai%2FAJLjtcv4%3D&reserved=0
https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GGC-Staffnet/SitePages/Health-Literacy-Month.aspx?xsdata=MDV8MDJ8THluLlN0aXJsaW5nQG5ocy5zY290fDA5ZTJhMjVhMjBmZTRiYjc4MWNhMDhkY2U3YTMyODIxfDEwZWZlMGJkYTAzMDRiY2E4MDljYjVlNjc0NWU0OTlhfDB8MHw2Mzg2Mzk5MzUxNzMyNDk1MjN8VW5rbm93bnxUV0ZwYkdac2IzZDhleUpXSWpvaU1DNHdMakF3TURBaUxDSlFJam9pVjJsdU16SWlMQ0pCVGlJNklrMWhhV3dpTENKWFZDSTZNbjA9fDB8fHw%3d&sdata=WUl2MWFITzlNNSt5aEJ3c3o3L2ZVNXUzTTZRVXBwZlNGRUJ3OCtQZVRDND0%3d


 

  
 

Remember, for all your latest news stories, visit the Staffnet Hub: 
GGC-Staffnet Hub - Home (sharepoint.com) 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not  

have access to a computer.  
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on  website 

   
 

https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GGC-Staffnet?xsdata=MDV8MDJ8THluLlN0aXJsaW5nQG5ocy5zY290fDA5ZTJhMjVhMjBmZTRiYjc4MWNhMDhkY2U3YTMyODIxfDEwZWZlMGJkYTAzMDRiY2E4MDljYjVlNjc0NWU0OTlhfDB8MHw2Mzg2Mzk5MzUxNzMyNjMzNDh8VW5rbm93bnxUV0ZwYkdac2IzZDhleUpXSWpvaU1DNHdMakF3TURBaUxDSlFJam9pVjJsdU16SWlMQ0pCVGlJNklrMWhhV3dpTENKWFZDSTZNbjA9fDB8fHw%3d&sdata=Q1RTeDJEUVRJY3ZCWVZGR3YxYWh6QXNLTHcxbE43djQ3Rnh5OHVvTVFKTT0%3d
https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http://www.nhsggc.scot/sexualharassment&data=05|02|Lyn.Stirling@nhs.scot|09e2a25a20fe4bb781ca08dce7a32821|10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a|0|0|638639935173276578|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|0|||&sdata=K5UIL%2BJJL/3qDiLYBlmgzrX5ioRiVIKYrMOHDl91kiw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Ccc27844b2862433f6e4d08db68e862ff%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638219119531685552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=miRHxlnmAz6n3RkcXcocQlcSRQMF%2Fw4Hy%2FeyJ8fmbCo%3D&reserved=0

